Barbara Vaughn

rom:

Skip <wildcat@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Sunday, August 13, 2017 8:17 AM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Randy; Scott Hazelton; Skippy;

Wendy

Subject:

Crawther Chapel minutes7-13-17

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee, August 3, 2017.

Attending: Wendy & Skip Nolin, & Debbie Grant.

Debbie shared experiences she had with guests at the chapel. There was a member of the Chris Snow family, the Boy Scout who helped to restore the chapel.

She mentioned that the threshold needs to be painted and the gate needs to be repaired. John Augustine suggested that Scott Haselton be contacted to do the repairs. Skip will talk to Scott.

Debbie be the docent on August 27.

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 AM

Next meeting September 7 at 4:00AM.

Wendy Nolin, Secretary